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Recent data indicate that only 51% of hypertensive patients have their blood pressure under 
control despite treatment. Thus, there is considerable opportunity for improvements in 
cardiovascular health through effective hypertension control. The purpose of our study is to 
improve blood pressure control in hypertensive patients by utilizing health technology to 
provide tailored health information to patients for active engagement in their health and 
self-management of their high blood pressure.  We hypothesize provision of tailored patient 
education by health librarians outside of the provider-physician visit by video visit in 
patients with uncontrolled hypertension will reduce the time to achieve blood pressure goal, 
increase patient self-management practice, increase patient satisfaction with their care, 
increase patient hypertension specific health literacy, and increase provider satisfaction as 
compared to standard care. 
  
In this randomized unblinded study, we are recruiting uncontrolled adult hypertensive 
patients to participate.  The intervention group will have 1-4 visits with the health librarian 
via electronic interface from an information kiosk (computer with video and telephonic 
connection).  The librarians will use patient questionnaire results on learning preference, 
health literacy status and patient requested information to tailor the educational materials 
delivered.   The materials are then provided to the patient in the patient's preferred format 
(electronic or paper copies mailed to their home).  The control group will have standard 
patient education and information from their providers.  All participants will complete 
surveys before and after the study intervention which include:  Simple learning style 
preference assessment, Single-item Health Literacy Screener, High Blood Pressure 
Questionnaire (assesses patient disease knowledge), Press Ganey 10 question Patient 
satisfaction survey, and Patient Activation Measure. Providers will be surveyed about their 
satisfaction with the intervention. 
 
Results are pending, the study has just started, but we will have preliminary information to 
present by April 2016.  


